
ADDENDA 

 

Addendum # 01 

RFQ # 02-2022 

 

INQUIRY:   There is a discrepancy in the date of receipt of proposals 

Page 1 and Page 2 both indicate that the proposals are to be received on September 13, 2022, at 12:00 

p.m.  Page 3 indicates that the proposals are to be received on September 16th, 2022. 

 

Response: The NOTICE TO BIDDERS is the published information and is, in fact, the correct information.  

This information appears on both page 1 and page of the Request for Qualifications. Please use the 

information as it is published in the NOTICE TO BIDDERS.  

 


